
Boater Notice 

 Dana West Yacht Club  

Annual Charity Regatta 

June 6 - 8, 2014 

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor (949) 923-2236. 

www.OCDPH.com 

Regatta events will be taking place in the Harbor throughout the weekend.   

While the majority of the races will be held outside of the Harbor, the Junior’s             

Sabot Races will be taking place inside Dana Point Harbor on Friday,                                     

June 6th beginning at 11:30 AM.  The start-finish line will be located                                                      

between DPYC and the vessel Pilgrim, with the sabots racing                                            

in the outer channel area.                                                                                                               

All boaters should exercise caution if operating near the sabots’ race area.                              

For more information about this event, please go to the Dana Point Yacht Club’s                                                    

website at www.dwyc.org.  

 

 

 

 

 

On The Horizon:  

 

4th of July         July 4, 2014 

          Labor Day         September 1, 2014    

          Tall Ships Festival    September 4 - 7, 2014 

      Coastal Clean Up    September 20, 2014  

 

 

   


